
570 ÓK ?'orK `lial 

W e 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North MAPLE St. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 
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September 22, 1951 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

We were indeed glad to receive your letter of September 16, stating 
that you tuned in on our station on that date. I checked with the 
announcer and also the log and find that your report agrees with our 
records of the program at that time. 

I want to thank you for letting us know our signal was heard out there 
in New Mexico. Anytime you pick us up again let us know. 

Yours truly, 

Becky Bellamy 
Secretary W A C L 

Serving the Turpentine, Tobacco and Livestock Belt in South Georgia 


